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Docket No. 99900507/80-01

Sargent & Lundy Engineers
Attn: |ir. R. W. Patterson

Senior Partner
55 East Monroe Street
Chicago, Illinois 60603

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge your letter dated June 19, 1980 signed by your
Mr. J. E. McFarland concerning a change in date for corrective action
on the first deviation listed in the 80-01 report.

We have no problem with the change ir date from June 1, 1980 to July
1,1980. We will review your corrective action during our next
regular inspection.

Sincerely,
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Uldis otapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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